
NHC 

Our Mission 

NHC is committed to being 

the senior care leader in cus-

tomer and investor satisfac-

tion. 

 

Our Vision 

Caring in a better way day by 

STEPHEN BURISH 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

2700 E. 34th St Joplin, MO 64804 
PHONE: (417) 781-1737 

FAX: (417) 781-4915 
WEBSITE: https://nhccare.com/locations/joplin  

Special Activities This Month: 

5/2– Reading Circle 

5/3– The Price is Right 

5/5– Family Feud 

5/5– Ladies Tea 

5/6– Craft: Coffee Filter Butterflies 

5/9– Reading Circle- 

5/10– Horseshoes 

5/11– Country Store Shopping 

5/13– Coffee and Conversation 

5/16– Reading Circle 

5/17– Jeopardy 

5/23– Reading Circle 

5/25– Country Store Shopping 

5/27– Monthly Birthday Party 

5/30– Reading Circle 

5/31– Resident Council 

5/31– Virtual Tour and Treats 

The Activities Team is always in search of the 

following items and could use your help! 

Please consider donating.: 

Unique snacks and sodas 

Scented Lotion, specifically for men  

Nail Supplies like polish and files  

Magazines 2020 to now 

Eye Glass Wipes 

Ball Caps 

Kleenex 

Full size and fun size candy bars 

Stretchy bracelets and costume jewelry 

Watches 

May  Fun  Facts 

• The birthstone for May is the 
emerald which represents love 
and success. 

• The birth flower for May is Lily 
of the Valley. 

• Blue jeans were offi-
cial invented in May of 1873 
after Levi Strauss and Jacob 
Davis obtained a patent for the 
pants on May 20th. 

• The month May was named for 
Maia, the Greek goddess of fer-
tility. 

• On May 14, 1804, Lewis and 
Clark began their trip up the 
Missouri River. 

• Mother’s Day is celebrated the 
second Sunday of the month. 

• San Francisco’s beauti-
ful Golden Gate 
Bridge opened May 27, 1937. 

• Memorial Day is an American 
holiday, observed on the last 
Monday of May, honoring the 
men and women who died 
while serving in the U.S. mili-
tary.  

 

All ladies are invited to join us   

on Friday, May 6th at 2:00 pm for a 

Special Ladies’ Tea  
This will be a special time for 

all of our ladies to gather, try 

some delicious treats and en-

joy each other’s company. I 

hope you will make plans to 

attend. 

FLOWER  

ARRANGING 

CURTESY OF  
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CARE 

THANK YOU 

FOR BRIGHTEN-

ING UP THE 

CENTER FOR 

EASTER 

http://www.levistrauss.com/our-story/the-history-of-denim/
http://www.nationalgeographic.com/lewisandclark/
http://www.nationalgeographic.com/lewisandclark/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mother%27s_Day
http://www.history.com/this-day-in-history/golden-gate-bridge-is-born
http://www.history.com/this-day-in-history/golden-gate-bridge-is-born


Partner Work Anniversaries 

 

Mary Reinholtz               1 Year 

Amanda Pendergraft    1 Year 

Tiffany Henry                  1 Year 

Laure Mbode                   1 Year 

Gregory Kingery            2 Years 

Tracey Elsten                  10 Years 

Resident Birthdays 

9    Glenn Beverly 

10    Judy Love 

12    William Shuter 

13    Jerri Bradley 

18   Beatrice Shriver 

19   Francis Withey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Partners Birthdays 

12   Sharleen Obaideen 

13   Precious Ngosa 

19   Darin Gordon 

22  Rebecca Bronson 

26  Franklin Herrera 

 

  

Be on the lookout for your 

REAL TIME PATIENT AND FAMILY 

EXPERIENCE SURVEY  

 

Call from: NRC Health/ Phone Number 888-590-5962 

Email from: connectsurvey@surveynrc.com 

By responding to the survey, you will: 

-Have your voice heard regarding your care and overall center experience 

-Recognize exceptional partners 

-Identify areas of concern and excellence 

 

Your responses are anonymous and give us the opportunity to celebrate quality 

service and make positive changes for future residents.  Thank you in advance for 

sharing about your experience! 

This month’s spotlight is shining brightly on our amaz-

ing receptionist, Samantha Murphy. Samantha started 

at NHC Healthcare of Joplin in October. Her smiling 

face is one of the first things residents and visitors see 

as they enter our doors. 

Sam is always willing to jump in and help and can of-

ten be found serving in the dining room. Sam says she loves her co-workers and get-

ting to know the residents. We appreciate her friendly face and willing attitude. 

Thanks, Sam for all you do at NHC!  Keep up the good work. 


